Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnilte Gold Projectl

500 N. Mission Street, Building 2
McCall, Idaho 83638

Ms. Linda Jackson,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold
Project as part of the National Environmental Policy Act. I hope my
letter will help as you evaluate the recently published SDEIS.

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better.
Perpetua Resources has listened to input from the public and
regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve
fish habitat and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment.
Reviewing the Burntlog Road option in the SDEIS, it is clear to me the
company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its
environmental impacts. I hope the USFS will move this improved plan
forward.

The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review for the last
six years. That has given regulators and the public plenty of time to
review the company's plan, it has also given the public two past
comment periods to share their concerns and another 75 days now, it is
time to permit this project. I know this project will transform an
area in need of environmmental repair and secure a domestic supply of
antimony. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move
the Stibnite Gold Project forward.

Sincerely,
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